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Farewell to Sara Cockx

On 31 March 2022, Schoups will say goodbye to Sara Cockx, who is taking on
a new challenge.

Since 2013, Sara has passionately led and expanded the field of employment law within the firm.

The firm and the employment law team in particular are particularly grateful to her for this.

The brilliant and experienced employment law team that Sara has put together will of course
remain at the disposal of the clientele and will be strengthened in the short term with a new

strength at partner level. More news on that will follow soon.
For GDPR questions you can still contact Dave Mertens.

We wish Sara a lot of success on her further journey.
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